
 

4th March 2019 

 
To: Parents of pupils in Year 7 - 9 
 
 
Dear Parents,  

After School Ice Skating – Friday 15th March 2019 
 
I am offering an after school ice skating trip on Friday 15th March 2019 to the National Ice Centre. Children should 
bring clothes to change into at the end of the school day; we will then walk to the National Ice Centre, stopping on 
the way for a quick bite to eat at McDonalds. 
 
The cost of skating is £7.50; I would suggest each child brings £15 to cover the cost of the skating, a McDonalds, 
plus a drink at the centre. Children will be responsible for their own money.  Please do not send your child in with 
a debit card, CASH only please.  
 
The skating session is 5.30pm – 7.00pm. Children should be collected at 7.20pm from the back entrance to the 
National Ice Centre. (Please pull into the taxi rank). To safely ensure each child is collected, teachers will be 
walking the whole group to this point for 7.20pm. We cannot release your child earlier, as we need to assist in 
returning the skates and keep the group closely supervised. Alternatively and with your permission, children can 
make their own way home at 7pm. Please specify on the reply slip attached. 
 

 
 
 
I will be making a group booking beforehand, therefore should you wish for your child to accompany us on this trip, 
please complete and return the reply slip by Wednesday 13th March 2019. Other staff are accompanying us on this 
trip to ensure we have the correct safety ratio.  
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Howlett 
Senior Teacher-Pastoral 
 



 

After School Ice Skating 
 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________   Class:___________ 

I give my permission for my child to take part in the visit to the National Ice Centre and McDonalds on Friday 

15th March 2019. I acknowledge the need for sensible and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that 

there is some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.   

I believe my child is medically fit to undertake this activity. 

Please tick one option below: 

I will collect my child from the National Ice Centre at 7.20pm    

My child can make their own way home at 7pm   

 

Signed: _________________________________________    Date: _____________ 

Please return to Mrs Howlett by Wednesday 13th March 2019 


